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September 5, 2012 

Mischell Lee 
North Mercer Water District 
P.O. Box 79 
(Purchased Water Adjustment) 

RE: Case No. 2012- 00394 
North Mercer Water District 
(Purchased Water Adjustment ) 

The Commission staff has reviewed Western North Mercer Water District 
application in the above case and finds that it met the minimum filing requirements upon 
receipt of the original on August 31, 2012 and has been accepted for filing. 

Enclosed please find a stamped filed copy of the first page of your filing. This 
case has been docketed and will be processed as expeditiously as possible. 

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502-564-3940. 

Since rely, 

KentuckylJnbridledSpirit.com 

Linda Faulkner 
Filings Division Director 

An Equal Opportunity Employer MIFID 
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Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
KY Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

PHON E 859-865-2292 
FAX 859-865-4 57 2 

AUG 3 1 2012 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

RE: Formal Application for a Purchased Water Adjustment 

Dear Mr. Derouen: 

Enclosed is an original and I O  copies of an app ication for a 
purchased water rate adjustment for North Mercer Water District. 
The adjustment is necessary to recover an increase in the cost of 
water attributable to our supplier’s new wholesale rates. A copy of 
the supplier’s notice of the changed rate showing the effective date of 
the increase is attached. 

The district has published the enclosed public notice of this requested 
revision in the local newspaper. In accordance with PSC rules and 
regulations, the notice was published before the new bills were 
issued one time. A copy of the newspaper notice and an affidavit 
verifying publication is enclosed. 

The district previously filed income statements and balance sheets 
with the Public Service Commission. These income statements and 
balance sheets are currently on file with the commission. 

Sincerely, A 

&+- 

Mischell Lee 
Manager 
North Mercer Water District 

Enclosures 


